
Hello Representatives, 

This is Mytien Kent, Portland Beauty School owner who was also 

involved with HB 2314.   

I am writing you today to state my support for the -3 version of House 

Bill 2701. 

I believe it is important for all PCS in Oregon to have a right to due 

process and a fair and unbiased hearing by a judge prior to any action 

taken against me or my business by HECC, including being placed on 

probation. Please support the -3 version of HB 2701 to ensure our 

constitutional rights are protected. 

 Thank you for your time in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Mytien H. Kent 

School Director & Owner 

Portland Beauty School  

8230 NE Siskiyou St. Suite 102 

Portland, OR 97220 
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